
 

2023-2024 Special Circumstances Evaluation 

Oakland University Financial Aid and Scholarships recognizes that students and their families 
may have extenuating financial circumstances in which the 2023-2024 FAFSA is unable to 
consider. Financial Aid and Scholarships may review special circumstances to determine if 
financial aid eligibility is impacted. Students may discuss extenuating financial circumstances 
with a financial aid adviser to determine if a special circumstance evaluation is an option for 
assistance. Before contacting Financial Aid and Scholarships, you must submit a 2023-2024 
FAFSA and receive an initial award offer before your special circumstance request will be 
considered. Submitting a special circumstance evaluation request does not guarantee an approval 
or additional financial aid. 
 
Call our office today for more information at (248) 370-2550. 
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